
 

 

*******February 12, 2025 ******** 

 

The Board of County Commissioners met in a work session on Wednesday, February 12, 2025.    

Commissioner Culbertson; Commissioner Smith, Commissioner Stieben, Commissioner Reid and 

Commissioner Dove are present; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator; Misty Brown, 

County Counselor 

 

 

The Board met in a work session to discuss the status of High Prairie Township’s petition and action 

going forward. 

 

 

The Board ended the work session at  10:24 a.m. 


